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SPECIAL MATINEE PERFORMANCE FOR SENIORS WHO 

PREFER NOT TO GO OUT AT NIGHT WILL BE HELD ON 

PALM SUNDAY, APRIL 14, AT 2:00 PM.   

 

THE CHURCH IS HANDICAP AND WHEELCHAIR  

ACCESSIBLE.  THERE ARE NO FEES AND NO  

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED. 



Our first in-gathering offering of 2019 will take place today.   

The offering will be split with half going to the denomination’s Global  

Compassion Fund to help with relief efforts in Mozambique and the  

other half going to our Capital Campaign. 

 

Easter Choir: Please join us! Rehearsals will be held today at 4:00 p.m. 

and April 12th at 6:30 p.m. The choir will sing during the morning service 

on Palm Sunday, April 14th.   

 

Easter Flowers:  Today is the last day to turn in order forms for Easter 

flowers. Extra forms are available in the narthex literature rack. 

 

The Eat ‘n’ Run menu this week includes Sloppy Joes, Potato Chips, 

Fresh Veggies, Fresh Fruit and Dessert - along with gluten-free options.  

Invite a guest! 
 

Blessing Our Community: On Palm Sunday, April 14, we will have sin-

gle flower pots along with invitations to our Easter service available for 

each family.  The purpose of the flower is for you to give to a friend to 

invite them to join you at our Easter service.  The day before, Saturday, 

April 13, at 11 a.m. we will be wrapping foil around the pots to make them 

look nice.  If you would like to help, please contact Jaylene Shannon who is 

coordinating the assembly process. 

 

VBS is coming! We are planning for VBS to take place from July 15-19.  

Mark your calendars and pray about ways God is calling you to help with 

this amazing community outreach! 
 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the  

children are dismissed from the service.  

 


